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Year 6 Activity Week  

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5, 

 

Although it may seem a long way off, we have to start considering the Outdoor Activities Residential Trip for 

your children when they reach Year 6.  I would like to invite you to a Zoom meeting to discuss the possibility 

of arranging a residential for Year 6 at Rhos Y Gwaliau in Wales.   

Details of the zoom meeting will follow in the next few weeks.  

 

It is our expectation that all pupils will attend the trip, so if you have any concerns about this I would urge 

you to attend the meeting on Thursday 18th April at 6.00pm. We realise you may be worried about your 

child being away from home  or financial concerns and therefore this meeting has been arranged to 

address some of your questions and issues.  If after the meeting, you still have questions or concerns 

please seek an appointment to see Ms. Cameron or Mr. Dillon to discuss these. 

 

Your Year 5 child is welcome to attend the meeting, but it would be appreciated if younger siblings could be 

in a different room if possible. The cost of the trip will be around £440 depending on numbers.   

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but are interested in learning more, please email the office and they 

will forward it to me.     

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Hodge and Mrs Kerslake 

 

 

 


